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Gentet, Matthias

From: Eileen Willmott <eileenea.willmott@gmail.com>
Sent: 04 August 2017 14:38
To: Planning
Subject: Eileen Willmott and Dartmouth Park tree applications 4/0817

Dear Planners and tree officers, 
 
List 433 
2017/3830/T (29 Boscastle Rd); no objection 
 
List 434 
2017/3979/T  (65 Dart Pk Rd);  no objection 
 
List 435 
2017/4017/T  (8 Twisden Road) 
I looked  at his tree last night. 
Mr Wray, and his neighbours at No 10, fear that the tree may come down in a storm and cause damage to 
their respective houses.  Also he mentions the loss of light. 
I pointed out the a TPO could be served on the tree, rather than fell it.  He said he would replace it with a 
slower-growing tree. 
I do appreciate that the residents at the rear of Denyer House prefer to look at some greenery. 
 
Many thanks, 
Eileen 
 
PS  Great to see Tom Little back! 


